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Local

Today, Los Angeles City Mayoral candidates James Hahn and Xavier Becerra held a press conference with the Bus Riders Union urging MTA to drop its Consent Decree Appeal.  Media Relations has already responded with information about improvements to the MTA bus system and, also explained the agency’s responsibilities for the full range of transportation modes.

Government Relations was already preparing a briefing book for the mayoral candidates providing an overview of the MTA, its varied responsibilities and accomplishments.  This book is being finalized and will be distributed soon to the mayoral campaigns.
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